
It’s a FACT...
There is no LAW in Wisconsin to regulate puppy mills.
Without any laws in place to regulate puppy mills, these horrific torture
chambers are allowed to flourish and the unthinkable suffering is
allowed to continue.

These unscrupulous and greedy ‘mill breeders’ are specifically targeting
Wisconsin to set up ‘business’ because they know that we don’t have
the laws necessary to enforce even minimum standards. ‘No standards’
means more profit and less hassle for them. We need a massive effort
on the part of ALL humane-minded people to STOP the abuse of the
“pets for profit” milling industry! Wisconsin is quickly becoming one of
the worst states for puppy mills in the entire country!

***********************************************************************************

As you may already know, recent stories on puppy mills covered by WTMJ and their I-team investigator,
John Mercure, have ignited a public outcry for action. Here is a link to recent media coverage:

http:Ilwww.nowisconsinpuppymills.com/media.html
Current developments indicate that some of our law makers are starting to listen. Some legislators have
been responding by attending local Town Hall meetings and acknowledging that ‘something needs to be
done’. BUT we can’t let up now! We still need to contact our state representatives and flood them with
phone calls and letters! Be determined and specific by telling your legislators that you want a strong and
concise “Pet Facilities Law” to be introduced and passed in this session. Let them know that any ‘weaker’
form of legislation that only looks to mass or volume breeders is not enough! Be explicit about asking for
their support on this very important matter.

PLEASE ACT NOW!

In Wisconsin, you can find your representatives’ contact information on the web at www. legis.state.wi.us.
Click on ‘Who Represents Me’ in the middle of the page.  Or, call toll free 1-800-362-WISC.

Be sure to write or phone Governor Doyle, too. Contact information for the Governor is:

Office of the Governor
115 East State Capitol
Madison, WI 53702
608-266-1212 (Voice)
608-267-8983 (Fax)
http://www.wisgov.state.wi.us/contact.asp

Please also log onto http://www.nowisconsinpuppymills.com/bumperstickers.html and download a
window sign or order a bumper sticker to help us spread the word!

Stay tuned to www.NoWisconsinPuppyMills.com for regular updates on our efforts to stop the abuse in
Wisconsin Puppy Mills.

“Humane-minded people need to remind legislators that there
are more pet lovers than Republicans or Democrats!”

— Wisconsin Puppy Mill Project www.NoWisconsinPuppyMills.com


